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TUSSAHAW
ELEMENTARY
WHERE EVERY CHILD IS WORTH THE BEST


Be Respectful!  Be Responsible!  Be Safe! 
In keeping with our school wide expectations, the following routines and procedures will be established for virtual learning. 

Be Respectful:  Mute microphone after logging into Google Meet.
                           Wait for permission to speak.
                           Remain on Google Meet until dismissed.


Be Responsible:  Daily, log into Google Meet with teacher at designated time. 
                             Check and complete all assignments on Google Classroom.  
                             Bring all materials to Google Meet (pencils, paper, crayons, etc.)


Be Safe:  Keep iPad safe at all times by holding and using it properly, keeping
                it away from liquids, and keeping it in a safe place when not in use. 
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